
May 4th, 2024  

KOIAS Soundwalk with sam+katrinem in Nishinomiya 

 

 

KOIAS welcomes both sound artists, sam and katrinem from Berlin! On May 4th 2024, we had 

the first workshop of Soundwalk along the Shukugawa River in Nishinomiya. KOIAS looks 

forward to the next events on May 12th, 25th and 31st. Further information about these events 

is available under the tub “Events” at KOIAS HP.  



 


